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           54 Hill Street 

           Shelton, Connecticut 06484 
       

Phone:   203-924-1555        Fax: 203-924-0185 

 

 

Memorandum 
 
 To: Marge Domorod  -- Town Clerk 
 
 From: Theresa Adcox – Board of Aldermen 
 
 CC: John Anglace, President, Board of Aldermen 
 
 Date: August 19, 2020 
 
  
 
 

 

CANCELLATION   
 

The Public Hearing on Ordinances Meeting scheduled for  
Tuesday, August 25th, 2020, is cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


